
 

 

              
 
 
 
15th May 2025 
 

 
 

School Reports in the Primary School 
Tuesday 20th May 2025 

08:00 in Primary Hall 
   
  
Dear Parents,  
 
 
On Tuesday 20th of May, we will be hosting a Primary School Reports Workshop for 
parents. This session aims to explain the terminology, what they show, and the various 
ways in which we assess to generate our Primary School End-of-Year reports.  
  
The workshop will be in the Primary Hall from 8.00-9.00am. Please sign up here so we 
have an idea of how many will be attending.  
  
We hope to see as many of you as possible on the 20th of May.  
   
   
Kind Regards,  
 
David Walton  
Assistant Principal: Assessment and Reporting  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1kIVM9avy552TabLdaJuS281Dcy2XoYnjyzyd_wb3H30/preview

